Attachment H



McCullough, Terence(NSH)@DSH

From: Terence V. McCullough >
Date: Tue, Oct 11, 2016 at 7:44 AM

Subject: Request for Appeal Before POST Commission

To: "Scofield, Stephanie@POST" <Stephanie.Scofield@post.ca.gov>

Greetings, Ms. Scofield --

I am in receipt of Mr. Alvarez's response to my request for an POST Basic Certificate exemption under
PC832.4(a).

I am requesting an appeal in front of the Commission on POST regarding this decision, at the next Commission
meeting scheduled for 10-26-2016.

I thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Detective Terence V. McCullough, #4084
DSH -- Napa
Office of Protective Services
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